
Dear Creeker Families

Garden Creek Home & School is planning the second annual spring raffle
fundraiser and we’d love your help in ensuring its success! This year we will be
raffling off two children’s bicycles, as well as a grand prize of a basket of gift cards
from local businesses.

Our annual raffle is a key piece of the Home and School Committee’s annual
fundraising in support of important school activities and initiatives. In previous
years, monies raised in part from the raffle have been used to supply iPads and
Netbooks for student use, and stationary whisper bikes to foster active learning in
the classroom. This year, the school plans to continue last year’s initiative to
invest in some much-needed updates to our playground equipment and outdoor
space.

This year we are asking creeker families and business owners to donate gift cards
to local businesses for our grand prize basket. If you would like to donate, please
send the gift cards to the school by March 12th.

The generous donations we receive from the community each year are an
integral part of the raffle’s success and we sincerely appreciate every donation.

Thanks

Amanda Williams & Hannah Steeves-Carney

Garden Creek Home and School Co-Presidents


